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March 31, 2015 

 

Dear Property Owner:  

 

Attached is an executive summary of the recently completed Bridger Creek Community Vapor Intrusion 

Human Health Risk Assessment (HHRA) conducted by the City for the Bridger Creek Community. The 

HHRA was completed by Dr. Paul C. Chrostowski, Ph.D, of CPF Associates, Inc. The complete report 

can be found on the City’s website at www.bozeman.net. Click on the Bozeman Landfill Soil Gas Study 

tab on the right side of the home page just below the City’s banner. You’ll find the complete report under 

Latest News.  

The Bozeman City Commission will hear a presentation on the HHRA by Dr. Chrostowski during the 

regular Bozeman City Commission meeting on April 6, 2015. The meeting is located on the first floor of 

Bozeman City Hall at 121 North Rouse Ave. The Commission meeting begins at 6:00 pm. Public 

comment on the HHRA will be accepted.  

Also, during this Commission meeting, City of Bozeman Public Works Director Craig Woolard will give 

an update to the Commission on the Corrective Measures Assessment process and timing of the City’s 

proposed remediation system.  

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Craig Woolard, Ph.D., P.E. 

Director of Public Works 
 

 

 

 

http://www.bozeman.net/

